
Dear Parents,                March 17, 2020  
    
We have sent a pack of work, I-Ready information and a weekly 
newsletter.  Students should complete one I-Ready reading and 
one I-Ready math lesson daily. We realize that everyone's 
schedule will be a little different.  We have tried to be flexible in 
our planning, but remember that learning must go on.  Please use 
these resources to further your child's education and if you need 
additional resources please reach out to your teacher via email. 
We will be checking our email daily. Plan on sending back all 

completed work so that we can assess students' learning. We also 
realize that some of you may not have access to the internet or a 
computer so we have included supplemental work for times that 
we require online learning.  
  
Thank you in advance for your partnership in your child's 
education.  
 
Kindergarten parents ROCK! 
 
The Kindergarten Team 
 


